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Sheriff Garry McFadden and the Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office  
Mourn the Loss of Vicki Foster 

 

(CHARLOTTE, NC) – Sheriff Garry McFadden and the Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office (MCSO) join 

the community in mourning the loss of former Charlotte-Mecklenburg Police Department (CMPD) 

Assistant Chief of Police, Vicki Foster. 

 

Assistant Chief Foster’s remarkable achievements and dedication to public service left an incredible 

mark on the law enforcement profession. 

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with Vicki Foster’s family, friends, and CMPD colleagues during this 

difficult time. 
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